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Ref: FOI-022025-0001449 
 
Date: 24.2.25 
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Request 
 
I am writing to you under the freedom of information act 2000 regarding changes to medical facilities in 
the Dudley. I specifically want to know: 
  
1. The number of hospitals, care units and GP surgeries that have fully closed or been relocated in 
Dudley from 2014-2024. 
  
2. The names of medical practices, units and GP surgeries that have fully closed or been relocated. 
  
3. The reason for each closure or relocation (e.g. financial issues such as bankruptcy, staffing 
shortages, safety concerns or other relevant reasons). 
  
4. If applicable the new locations of any relocated services. 
  
 If data is only available for a shorter period, such as from 2016 onwards, please provide the most 
comprehensive dataset possible. Additionally, could you present the information in a spreadsheet or 
table format.  I would appreciate receiving it in that format.   
 
 
Response 
 
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust is unable to help with your request. 
 
Please re-direct to Black Country Integrated Care Board bcicb.foiteam@nhs.net 
 
Website About us :: Black Country ICB 
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 
 
Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 

mailto:bcicb.foiteam@nhs.net
https://blackcountry.icb.nhs.uk/about-us
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Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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